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3rd March 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

This week it has been my privilege to speak with students in their assemblies to discuss exciting news regarding 

significant investment in the school site.  On behalf of the governors of The South Wolds Academy and Sixth Form, I 

am delighted to share with you that the construction of our brand new teaching block will begin in the next few 

weeks.  The new two-story teaching block will be 

situated on the existing site by the lower school block 

and in addition to this we are also able to deliver a new 

car parking area to provide the best facilities possible 

for the school community. 

The £2.3million teaching block will house brand new IT 

facilities for use by all of our students, as well as new 

classrooms, intervention rooms and study areas 

amongst other things.  We are so excited to start 

sharing updates on its progress and we look forward to 

opening the new block in the Autumn term of 2023.  

May I express my thanks for all of your support over the 

last few months (and years!) whilst we have waited for this project to get the green light.  The development of 

South Wolds and our facilities is absolutely right and ensures that our community has access to a school of which 

you can be even more proud. This also comes at a time when we all recognise that a first class education enables all 

young people to have more choices for the future, no matter what direction they pursue.  

At South Wolds we continue to be committed to ensuring all students are able to achieve or surpass their academic 

and social potential and we are excited to take 

these next steps with you in the development 

of the school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Halina Angus 

Head Teacher 


